
At Atlanta Public Schools, 

we remain committed to 

providing every student 

with a functional device for 

instructional purposes. In line 

with this goal, we would like 

to share some recent 

updates regarding 

technology usage for the 

coming 2023-24 school year. 

These changes are 

designed to enhance our 

1-to-1 student device 

program, while also giving 

parents/guardians greater 

visibility into their student's 

device usage.

Scan QR code above to 

view the new policy updates. 

UPDATED APS BOARD POLICY 

In January 2023, the APS board adopted a new 
policy around technology devices in the district. 
Please be aware of these changes as we prepare 
for the upcoming school year: 

• Students may be charged for replacement I

repair costs due to loss or abuse of school system
property, including, but not limited to, textbooks,
library books, media materials, musical
instruments, technology, or athletic equipment.

• Parental and student contracts for the use and

return of devices (must be issued and signed
before a device is issued)

• A replacement fee payment is required after the
loss of the second device.

• Students are responsible for the reasonable care
and return of district-issued devices and
accessories; returned devices should be in good
working order.

• The school system shall not withhold any student
record because of nonpayment of fees.
However, the school system may withhold
diplomas, certificates of progress, report cards,
and other awards until all fees, fines, and
charges are paid.
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